
From: UFS Communications 
Sent: 12 December 2019 16:40 
Subject: Marketplace Unavailable - Friday 13th December 2019 to 9:00pm Saturday 

14th December  
 

Dear all 

Marketplace Unavailable - Friday 13th December 2019 to 9:00pm Saturday 14th December 

Please be advised of an upcoming period of maintenance scheduled to take place on the Marketplace 

from 9:00pm on Friday 13th December 2019 to 9:00pm Saturday 14th December 2019. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 

Issued by Heather Twinn - eProcurement Administrator 

***Email sent to UFS Key Contacts, UFS Email Distribution Group 
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